
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

TO:            Members, Board of Education 

        Dr. Albert Roberts, Superintendent 

 

FROM:  Lisa Schwartz 

  Dawn Deaton 

 

RE:         World Language Program Update 
 

DATE:       February 28, 2012 

 

 

This report provides and update regarding the World Language program. Additional information will be shared 

by Dawn Deaton, Liza Marinelarena, and Lisa Schwartz at the February 28
th

 Board meeting. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attachments:   World Language Update 

  Appendix A – 2011 World Language Parent Survey Report 

  Appendix B – 2011 World Language Teacher and Administrator Survey Report 
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